
      September 2022 

 

 1 
 

Marine Creek Meadows 
Q3 NEWSLETTER 

 

   

  

 
   

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mark your calendars!  

October 3rd – MCM Annual 
Meeting 

October 4th – National Night Out 

October 29th – MCM Fall Fest 

March 1st – MCM Tree Event 

More details to follow soon! 

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS 

President – Stefanie Throneberry 

Vice President – Jason Moore 

Treasurer – Amanda Frederick 

Secretary – Jackie Auger 

Assistant Secretary – Samantha Cross 

POOL CLOSING INFO 

Our pools are scheduled to be 
closed for the season on 
Monday October 3rd, so the 
last day for the pools to be 
open will be Sunday October 
2nd. The pools will reopen at 
the beginning of May for the 
2023 season. We also will be 
pushing to have the fiber 
internet installed at the front 
pool before the 2023 season.   

 

COMMUNITY 
IMPROVEMENTS 

Due to cost increases, some 
improvements had to be put 
on hold during the year, but we 
have cleaned up the creek 
area by Spoon Drift and 
approved Marineway pool 
landscaping and playground 
updates to be completed soon. 
More improvements coming! 



      September 2022 

 

 2 
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Annual HOA Meeting 
Our Annual 2022 HOA Board Meeting will be held on 
Monday October 3rd at 6:00pm. This meeting will be held at 
the library but will also have a Zoom link available as well. 
The meeting information has already been sent to you via 
email and mail, so if you did not receive it then please reach 
out to our Property Manager. There will be elections for 3 
board seats during this meeting. If you would like to 
volunteer for the board then please fill out the Candidacy 
Form sent out with the meeting information and return it. 
The meeting information will also be available on our 
website and Facebook page.  

      

Email your HOA Board 

boardofdirectors@marinecreekm
eadows.com  

Neighborhood Police Officer 

817-944-8188 
francisco.moreno@fortworthtexa
s.gov    

City Councilman District 2 

817-392-8802 
district2@fortworthtexas.gov  

NEIGHBORHOOD REMINDERS 
¨ Join our HOA Facebook page and our Neighborhood Alliance Facebook page to connect 

with your neighbors and stay up to date on current events happening around our area. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/MCMHOA 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/NWFWNA 

¨ Bulk Trash is picked up on the first full week of each month so ensure not to set out your 
trash until that week.  

¨ Recreational vehicles are not allowed to be parked in driveways on a permanent basis. 
¨ The HOA Board is not responsible for safety incidents in our neighborhood, if you have a 

safety incident that arises, please call 911 or the Non-Emergency Line at 817-392-4222. 
¨ To stay current with the HOA news, you can visit our website at the below link: 

https://www.marinecreekmeadows.com/news/news-past.aspx   

Contact our board or our property management company below: 
https://www.marinecreekmeadows.com/contact-us.aspx 

*MCM NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH PROGRAM* 
We encourage all our Neighborhood Members to get 
involved with our Neighborhood Watch Program which was 
established to help connect our community with effective 
communication for neighborhood safety. To sign up to be a 
part of our Neighborhood Watch Program or to learn more 
about it, please visit: 
https://www.marinecreekmeadows.com/homeowner/online-
forms/neighborhood-watch-sign-up-form.aspx  

      *MCM Volunteers Wanted* - Did you know that you do not 
have to be a member of the HOA Board to volunteer in our 
community? Any events, programs or activities can also be 
put on by our community members and the board can help 
provide support! 

 


